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Headteacher: Mr S P Pender    

Our Ref: MRA/HY 
May 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of this year’s transition process, we would like to invite your child to attend an 
additional induction day at All Saints Catholic High School on Tuesday 24 June. The 
visit is specifically for children who are joining All Saints from a non-feeder primary school. 
We believe they would benefit from spending some extra time in school before attending 
the following two full Transition Days.  
 
The aim of the event is to give your child an opportunity to mix with others in the cohort, 
familiarising themselves with the school building and taking part in some fun activities. This 
will allow them to get to know each other in a relaxed environment and start making friends. 
By doing this, we hope to ease any anxieties before they join the rest of the year group on 
Wednesday 25 June and Thursday 26 June.  
 
On Tuesday 24 June we would like your child to arrive at the main reception for 8:20am.  
Students will leave at 2:50pm to either meet siblings, parents/carers or to take public 
transport home. 
 
Equipment: They should bring with them: a pen, packed lunch/lunch money and a water 
bottle. They can wear their primary school PE kit.  
 
Lunch: Students will be able to purchase lunch in the cafeteria or they may bring a packed 
lunch. For those purchasing lunch, we will have a choice each day of a hot or cold set meal. 
The price for this will be £2.50. This does not include a drink so please ensure your child 
has a water bottle. Pupils who are eligible for free school meals in primary school will not 
need to pay for their lunch. After half term, we will place the menus for lunch on the ‘Year 6 
into Year 7’ page of our website. 
 
Snacks: Snacks will be available at break time each day. There will be a choice of croissant, 
pain au chocolate or biscuits. These will be free of charge. Pupils are also welcome to bring 
their own snack if they choose. 
 
If your child cannot attend on this day, please inform the school as soon as possible. 
 
If you have any questions about this event please do not hesitate to contact us via email at 
r.hartley@allsaints.sheffield.sch.uk or c.murasa@allsaints.sheffield.sch.uk or by telephone 
on 0114 272 4851 ext: 1248 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Rachael Hartley /Caron Murasa  
Transition Team 


